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With new COVID-19 restrictions being mandated by the
Government of Alberta, Johnson's Sewing Centre and Quilter's
Dream will be implementing new safety protocols to comply with
these restrictions. We wanted to share an update on the
continued and new safety protocols during your shopping and
class experience at both store locations.

RETAIL SHOPPING SPACE

During your shopping experience, we have continued
COVID-19 safety protocols in place.

» While shopping at both store locations, there are mandatory
mask, social distancing and hand sanitizing requirements in
place for the safety our staff and customers.

» We will continue to provide curb-side service and would be
happy to assist you with your order over the phone.

» We will be operating at one-third of our fire code capacity to
ensure a safe shopping experience for staff and customers.

CLASSROOM LEARNING SPACE

During your classroom learning experience at Johnson's
Sewing Centre & Quilter's Dream we have new guidelines in
place.

» As is required in the retail shopping space, masks are
mandatory in all classroom areas.

» No food or drink is permitted in classroom areas.

» Classroom areas will be operating with a limited capacity of
6 students and one instructor.

« We require all students to present their COVID-19
vaccination record as provided by AHS to your instructor.
Alternatively, if you are in the process of being vaccinated,
please plan ahead in order to provide a negative COVID-19
PCR or Rapid Test result completed within 72 hours of the
class. Those students currently registered in classes all-
ready underway will be contacted by store management.

« All students attending classes in person will be required to
be fully vaccinated 14 days prior to November 1st. This is to
provide a safe learning environment for all students and
instructors!



